

Office of the Chief Superintendent

September 24, 2012

Michele Laurie Allen St. William School

Dear Michele Laurie:

The Calgary Catholic School District is recognized by our peers and those we serve as one of the most successful school districts in the country. Our district continues to set the bar not only in student achievement but in other areas as well. For example, Calgary Catholic has been identified as being one of Alberta's Top Employers consecutively for the past four years.

Our success is due, in large part, to the outstanding contributions of our dedicated staff: teachers, teaching assistants, administrators, secretaries, caretakers and other support staff.

Each and every member of our team is a unique person with special gifts from God, needed by our district to achieve its mission. The work we do at Calgary Catholic allows us to come together to be inspired in our faith. We are tasked with spreading the Gospel to those in our lives. In your schools and community you all do this 'By Your Actions' on a daily basis.

Congratulations on 5 years of service with the Calgary Catholic School District.

We thank you for your countless hours of dedication and hard work. We commend you for committing to create a positive, vibrant and nurturing learning environment rich in Catholic tradition for the students of this district. Our district is fortunate that you have selflessly chosen to dedicate your gifts, talents and hard work to the students and families that we serve. You have helped influence lives.

Thank you for your support and contributions to the success of the Calgary Catholic School District and we look forward to the many more great things we will see from you in the years to come.

Sincerely,

Gary Strother

Chief Superintendent